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 LES Literacy Night held on 3/3 was a huge success again this year.  Parent and students 

were able to engage in activities together with students reading their published stories, 

poems, books, etc.  The event concluded with a comedy juggler and ventriloquist who 

emphasized the importance of reading.  We also gave away $100 worth of free books from 

Barnes and Noble to the students in attendance.      

 

 The 3rd quarter AR Incentive for students in grades 2-6 occurred on 3/14 and 3/16.  

Students had to reach their quarterly AR goals in order to be eligible to participate in 

such activities as origami, Wii fitness, tech time, wacky gym, and crafts.      

 

 The LES 4H Speech Contest for grades 4-6 was held on 3/21.  All students who won their 

respective age group will move on to compete in the county competition at the end of 

March.    

 

 The final round of MAP Testing will take place from 4/12-28.  All students have a magic 

RIT number that serves as their goal for each respective test.   

 

 The LES Speech and Drama Club is continuing to prepare for the school play The Big Bad 

Musical that will be performed to the public on the evenings of 4/22 and 4/23 at 7pm.   

 

 Career Day at LES will occur on Wednesday, 3/30 from 8:30-10:00am.  Students will get 

to learn about several different careers that may be of interest to them. 

  

 The chess club had a very strong performance at the Queen City Classic held at Paul 

Brown Stadium on 3/12.  The 3rd and 4th grade teams took home the runner-up trophies 

while the 6th grade team finished 3rd overall.   

 

 Teachers and administrators have been working with Mr. Wolf on the curriculum 

alignment process in the subject area of math.  Teachers have been meeting on early 

release Wednesdays from 1-4pm to identify vertical power standards and quarterly 

standards for the upcoming school year.  The same process is to occur for other subject 

areas in the future along with the development of quarterly benchmark assessments. 


